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IFS80B
Step Light 
Compact Fluorescent Die-Cast Outdoor Step Light

Description:
The IFS80B series is a compact 
fluorescent die-cast housing step light 
with three optional louvers for use in 
concrete or block wall construction. 
Provides safe illumination in a low 
profile recessed fixture. For outdoor 
applications. For wall mount only.

Features:
- Thermal protection integral to ballast
- Integral brackets for installation 
   hardware
- Heavy duty, low profile aesthetic 
   louver trim included

Lamp:
(1) 13\18W DTT 4 PIN lamp

Louver Trim:
Trim constructed from heavy duty Die-
Cast. Choice of three louvers: Angled 
Grill, Flat Grill, and Opal Face

Product Specifications Dimensions

Series

Ordering Matrix

IFS80B

Housing:
Aluminum die-casting containing less 
than .3% copper to prevent corrosion 
applications. Two 1/2” knockouts 
provided for power feed. Captive black 
oxide stainless steel fastners, single
piece molded silicone gasket, and an 
socket for appropriate lamps. NRTL wet 
location listed
Mounting:
For wall recessed mounting only. Front 
bracket plates allow for fixture to be 
secured to joists. Integral brackets 
provided for optional installation 
hardware. Insulation must be kept 
at least 3” away from all surfaces of 
lighting fixture.

Listing:
- NRTL wet location listed

Voltage
Blank

-27
120V
277V

Face Plate
-AG

-G
-OP

angled grill
flat grill
opal face

9 4”

3 c”

4 8”

5 8”

2 a”

7 m”

-AG: Angled Grill -G: Flat Grill

-OP: Opal Grill W/ Lip

Lamp
13
18

13W 4-pin DTT 
18W 4-pin DTT

Ballast
E electronic
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